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CORONAVIRUS DISEASE 2019 (COVID-19)  
LICENSEE UPDATE 

 
 

  
 

 
CONTINUING COMPETENCY REQUIREMENTS 

 
The Nevada Physical Therapy Board is aware that in-person continuing competence 
opportunities have been cancelled during the COVID-19 pandemic.  Many course sponsors 
have converted approved live courses to distance learning courses, and the Board is allowing 
the online courses to substitute for approved live courses during the 2020 renewal period.    

 
Licensees may complete all continuing competence courses online!  There are 
numerous approved online/internet courses available to PTs and PTAs for the completion of 
continuing competency requirements. The list of approved courses can be found 
at: http://ptboard.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/ptboardnvgov/content/CE/ApprovedCourses.pdf.   
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